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June 10, 1992 O ﬁ ;gru))u

Mr. Paul Curl, Secretary

Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.0O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Docket No. UG-911261

Dear Mr. Curl:

staff circulated a new draft of the proposed safety rules
for comment by June 9. For various reasons, we were unable to
file this letter yesterday with the Commission.

WNG has no comments on the new draft. We have already
stated our position in some detail. However, we do appreciate
Staff's willingness to consider additional comments by WNG and
the other affected utilities.

Very truly yours,

2/
James W. GUstafson

cc: Terrence Stapleton
Jaime Ramirez
Ray Colby

Washington Natural Gas Company
815 Mercer Street (P.O. Box 1869), Seattle, Washington 98111, (206) 622-6767




